
 

 

          23 June 2022 

Mr S Cameron 

Employers’ Side Joint Secretary      

 

Dear Simon  

Following the AGM of the SNCT Teachers’ Panel on 21 June, I write to convey the Panel’s 
anger and frustration over the failure of COSLA to make an improved pay offer, following 
rejection of the offer of 18 May. 

Our pay claim was lodged on 7 February 2022 and the pay award for 2022/23 is nearly 3 
months overdue.  

Following the rejection on 18 May, we were advised by the Employers’ Side to expect an 
improved pay offer following COSLA Leaders’ meeting on Friday 17 June. To date, no 
improved offer has been made. The Panel requests that this is not further delayed. 

Please advise when an offer will be made.   

It is imperative that further delay is avoided and we look forward to a swift response. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Wilson 

Teachers’ Side Joint Secretary 

 

cc: S Walsh (Joint Secretary) 


